Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CH2M Hill
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, December 5, 2013, 6:00 p.m. − 8:00 p.m.; Open house, 6:00 p.m. − 8:00 p.m.; a brief informational presentation will be available for viewing during the open house.
PLACE: Center for Creative Education, 425 24th Street, West Palm Beach, FL 33407
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Public Workshop is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the proposed rail improvements between the South Florida Rail Corridor and the FEC Railway within the Northwood area of West Palm Beach in Palm Beach County, Florida. The proposed improvements include Rehabilitation of the Existing Northwood Connection (Financial Management Number 434948-1) and a New Northwood Connection alignment (Financial Management Number 434948-2).
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Robert Bostian, Jr., P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309, by telephone at (954)777-4427 or toll free at 1(866)336-8435, extension 4427 or by email at Robert.Bostian@dot.state.fl.us. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robert Bostian, Jr., P.E. by telephone at (954)777-4427, toll free at 1(866)336-8435, extension 4427 or by email at Robert.Bostian@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Robert Bostian, Jr., P.E., FDOT Project Manager at the contact information above.
